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Dear Friends,  

Autumn is here, and with it our Autumn Ball on  

Saturday 31st March, coinciding with Earth Hour.  

Here’s hoping for some crisp weather to suit  
period costumes (if you like) & enjoy some great dancing together,  

including a couple of dances from the Summer Course.  

6.30pm-9.30pm, 181 Blues Point Road,  

North Sydney (Entry $12/Children $5) 

Friends and family most welcome. Don’t forget those dancing shoes, & 
please bring a plate of finger food or some non-alcoholic drink to share. 

We’d love to see you there! 
Best wishes,  Fiona & John 
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